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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. M0 s 2022

ATTENDANCE TO THE CONDUCT OF DEPED STORYBOOK FORUM

To: Eduard C. Amoguis — Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Neil Edward D. Diaz — Project Development Officer II

1. In reference to the herein Regional Memorandum CLMD-2022-061 dated June 2, 2022
relative to the invitation letter signed by Daisy Asuncion O. Santos, Chief Education Program
Specialist, Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV, Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR),
DepEd Central Office, re: “Conduct of the DepEd Storybook Forum”, this office advises Mr.
Neil Edward D. Diaz to attend the said activity on June 6-10, 2022, in a venue within the
National Capital Region.

2. The fund for the expenses relative to the travel of Mr. Diaz shall be downloaded to the Regional
Office while board and lodging are charged against BLR funds. All expenses are subject to
existing government accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3. Other important details are enclosed in this memorandum.

4. Everyone is highly encouraged to continually support and recognize the value of equality and
diversity of all personnel while complying with the directives set forth by this office.

5. Health Protocols shall be observed at all times.

6. Please be guided accordingly.
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DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
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Republic of |rl|‘r Pinlippines
Wepartment of Education
DAVAO REGION
Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
CLMD-2022-061

To ; Schools Division Supenntendent
Division of Davao del Norte
Subject : ATTENDANCE TO THE CONDUCT OF THE DEPED

STORYBOOK FORUM

Date - June 2, 2022

Relatuve to the herein invitation letter addressed to the Regional Director,
dated May 30, 2022 and signed by Daisy Asuncion O. Santos, Chief, Education
Program Specialist, Ofﬁcer-m—Charge, Office of the Director IV, Bureau of Learning
Resources (BLR), DepEd Central Office, re: “Conduct of the DepEd Storybook
Forum®, this Office advises Mr. Neil Edward D. Diaz to attend the said activity on
June 6-10, 2022 in a venue within the National Capital Region.

Expenses relative to the travel of Mr. Diaz shall be downloaded to the Regional
Office while board and lodging are charged against BLR funds. All expenses are
subject to existing government accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For any query or concern, please contact Mr. Jejomar C. Alda, SEPS, BLR-

Production Division at telephone Numbers ((02) 8631-3690 or send email to
Jejomar.aldaldgded.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this MemorandIm is desired.

" ALLAN G. FARNAZO
Director IV

ROC2/aca

Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000)

ISO 9001:2015 - Certified
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R epublic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

BUREAU OF LEARNING RESOURCES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

May 30, 2022

ALLAN G. FARNAZO
Director IV

DepEd Region 11

F. Torres St., Davao City

Dear Director Farnazo:

The Department of Education, through the Bureau of Learning Resources, will
conduct the DepEd Storybook Forum on June 6 to 10, 2022 at a venue within the
National Capital Region (exact location to be coordinated at a later date). The said
activity will include sessions on debriefing, consultations on guidelines, and
upskilling for teaching and non-teaching personnel from various DepEd field offices,
in preparation for the conduct of the 4* National Competition on Storybook Writing.

In this connection, we would like to invite Mr. Neil Edward Diaz, Project
Development Officer II of SDO Davao del Norte to participate in the said event.

We believe that the contributions of Mr. Diaz during the first edition of the
competition was instrumental, specifically the design of the official font type Alfabeto
for Kindergarten to Grade 3 levels. The next editions would need a new font tvpe
design intended for Grades 4 to 6.

Expenses relative to travel of Mr. Diaz shall be downloaded to the Regional Office
while board and lodging are charged against BLR funds. All expenses are subject to
existing auditing and accounting rules and regulations of the government.

For anv query or concern, please contact Mr. Jejomar C. Alda, Senior Education
Program Specialist of the Learning Resources Production Division at telephone
numbers (02)8631-3690 or 8634-0901 or send an email through
jejomar.alda@deped.gov.ph and copy furnish bir.od@ deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.

M, &, Ao
DAISY ASUNCION O. SANTOS
Chief Education Program Specialist

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV
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{ead Office) Ground, Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meraico Avenue, Pasig .@
Telephone Nos.: (02) 8634-1072; 8634-0901; 8634- 1054 25
i

{Cebu Office} Ecotech Compound Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: PLDT (032} 230-7939; (032} 230-7948;
Globe No.: {022] 414-5690

Email Address: bircebu@deped.gov.ph
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